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Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you are having a great summer. September is just around the corner and soon it will be 

time to Rise and Shine! The first day of school for the three-year-old class is Thursday, September 

4th, and for the four-year-old class, Friday, September 5th. The teachers will greet your child at 

the entrance door at 9:15. We will begin our school year by exploring our senses with lots of 

hands-on activities!   

      Open house for the 4-year-old class will be held on Friday, August 22nd from 6:30 pm – 7:30 

pm.  The 3-year-old class will be held on Saturday, August 23rd from 11:00 – 12:00. This will be 

a nice opportunity for you and your child to see the room and visit with their classmates and 

teachers. 

Important Reminder: 

 

* Please review and refer to your Policy Handbook for information on our classroom 

guidelines and school policies.  

 

Please have the following in your child’s backpack on the first day of school:  

 

* A complete change of clothing for your child with the name on the outside of the bag 

* A folder to place papers, projects, newsletters and notes that may be passed along  

* Every school day: a snack and a drink  

* A box of tissues 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. We are looking forward to 

seeing you and having a great time learning with your child!  

 

                                                                         Sincerely,  

                                                                         Darlene Switala 

                                                                         Director/Teacher 

 


